
	
	
	

F.	No.		25‐1/2022‐Rectt.	(Prof.)	
National	Institute	of	Educational	Planning	and	Administration	

17‐B,	Sri	Aurobindo	Marg,	New	Delhi‐110016	
	
	

May 25, 2023 
	

NOTICE	
	
	
	

It is notified for the information of all concerned that due to administrative reasons, the 
Advertisement for three posts of Professor (UR-01, OBC-01, SC-01) uploaded on NIEPA’s 
website with last date as 16.03.2022 is now withdrawn and cancelled and shall be treated 
as null-and-void. 

 
The application fee will be refunded on production of the proof of fee submission/ 

receipt, submitted against the position advertised vide the aforesaid advertisement 
alongwith bank account details of the candidate. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Registrar	
 


